#### Year 1

Miss Greenwood's Weekly Newsletter. 15<sup>th</sup> December 2017

#### This Week....

We have been working very hard in school this week. In English we have been reading 'The Christmas Story' and talking all about the first Christmas., then we've done some great sentences about the characters in the story.

In Maths we have been learning about money. We have been solving problems and answering addition and takeaway questions.

#### Next Week....

Our writing will continue to be focused on 'The Christmas Story'. We will also be learning about time in Maths, sequencing events, measuring and recording time.

# Diary Dates

On KS2 Party Day (Monday 18th December), Christmas Lunch will be served to KS2 children and KS1 children will need to bring a packed lunch.

On KS1 Party Day (Wednesday 20th December), Christmas Lunch will be served to KS1 children and KS2 children will need to bring a packed lunch.

PTA non-uniform day on Thursday 21st Dec (suggested £1 donation).

KS1 Nativity plays 2pm and 6pm Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> December.

## A BIG Well Done ....

to those who have been on 'Outstanding' 3 or more times this week!

Amelia, Kayla, Elliot, Matthew, Isabella, Daisy, Freddie, Elissa

### Certificates and Awards

Writer of the Week - Shae

Curriculum Certificate - Elliot

Christian Value Certificate Humility

Elissa

# Talk Topic

In Year 1 we are reading 'The Christmas Story'. Can you retell the story? What do people from other cultures do at Christmas?

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892